
 

 

 
 

 

 
     22nd November 2022  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reception & Nursery Christmas Nativity – Thursday 15th December 2022 at 2.15pm  
 
We are pleased to invite family and friends of children in Reception & Nursery to our Christmas 
Nativity at St John’s School, in the School Hall on Thursday 15th December 2022 at 2.15pm.  When the 
Nativity has finished, you may take your child home.  Please collect them from their classroom as 
usual. 
 
Costumes - most costumes will be provided by school however, your child’s teacher will discuss with 
you, if a particular costume is required.   
 
Nursery - if your child is not usually booked in for a Thursday afternoon, please ensure you bring them 
to nursery at 1.45pm.  The children will get changed into their costumes at school. 
 
Photos - you will be allowed to take photos/videos, but we request that these are not posted on 
Facebook or social networking sites. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below, indicating the number of seats required and return it to your 
child’s class by Monday 12th December. 
 
We thank you for your support and co-operation and we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reception & Nursery Christmas Nativity – Thursday 15th December 2022 at 2.15pm.  Please 
complete the reply slip below and return it to your child’s class by Monday 12th December. 
 
Name of Child: ________________________________________________   Year/Class: ___________ 
 
Please tick as appropriate: 
 
[   ] I will attend the Christmas Nativity and will require ______ seats. 
 
[   ] I will not be able to attend the Christmas Nativity.   
 
Signed: _______________________________Parent/Carer         Date: ______________________ 
 
Print: _________________________________ 


